
Monday 25th February 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
World Book Day this year is Thursday 7th March. 
 
The Library is celebrating World Book Day this year by focusing on cartoon books, aka graphic novels. This is 
without doubt the most popular genre with our boys. This is no surprise; the bite size text captions and visual 
aids of the illustrations make fiction plots so much more accessible to them, particularly our younger boys, and 
we display this collection in full view of the entrance, to lure them in like sweets! 
 
New graphic novels available this month in the library include the long awaited Dog Man 6: Brawl of the Wild, 
some recent requests like Ghostbusters, some new options such as Minecraft Fiction, some old favourites like 
Tin Tin, and many more. We will also have new graphic novel ebooks on the Reading Cloud this half term. 
 
On World Book Day itself, in addition to the new graphic novel book displays, the library will have ‘New Free 
World Book Day Cartoon Themed Bookmarks’, a ‘World Book Day Quiz’ for the boys to enjoy in return for 
House Points and we will also be showing ‘Short Author Films’ from the World Book Day website during lunch 
break. 
 

 
 
On World Book Day, boys from Years 4,5,6,7 & 8 and staff are welcome to come to school dressed as their 
favourite book cartoon character. This is purely optional and not obligatory but we do hope many boys will 
wish to join in the fun. Please find attached some information from the World Book Day website with easy 
ideas for costumes. The librarians will both be dressing up as a ‘famous literary pair’. 5 House Points to the 
first boy who can guess who we are! 
 
The boys will also have been given a £1 book token from their English teacher. This can be exchanged for a 
special World Book Day book at participating book shops. Please see the voucher for full details. 
 

 



 

In addition to all the fun in the library, the English department have organised an exciting ‘Author visit/Cartoon 
workshop’ for year 7 on Friday 1st March. This will be from the authors Knife and Packer and will take place in the 
library. 
 
For further information about World Book Day, or anything to do with the library, please do not hesitate to 
contact either of the librarians.  

‘MOREHOUSE SCHOOL LIBRARY    READING IN ALL ITS FORMS’ 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Lucy Marshall and Sandra Lewin 
 
Librarians 
01252 792303 ext 497 
lmarshall@morehouseschool.co.uk 
slewin@morehouseschool.co.uk 

 

 

mailto:lmarshall@morehouseschool.co.uk
mailto:slewin@morehouseschool.co.uk

